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ROTARY EVENTS / NEWS 
 
Tom M. announced plans for the 
Centennial Clock. 1½ years ago LVR 
were involved in doing a 1) Permanent  

 component ie a) special permanent 

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
April 4th Laguna Grill. 12.15pm $15pp 
April 15th Reverse Raffle. The Metropolitan. Glen 
Cove 
April 30th – May 2nd District Conference. Mystic 
Marriot, CT 
May 27th Browns Tavern. 6.30pm. $15pp 
June 24th Installation Dinner 6pm @ Westbury Manor 
July 22nd Picnic Pops 
 
Door Assignment 4/8 – John Kalenderian

 marker for the community b) create a 
press event. 2) Service Component, 
significant service to community, 
merchandise for perpuity. 
 
LVR have chosen a four sided clock to be 
placed on the corner at Brittons Hardware. 

  George C is donating the stone work. 
ROTARY EVENTS / NEWS 

 
Board Meeting on Wed April 14th at 7.30pm 
 
Gabor announced it will be his last meeting as 
President as he and his wife are going to live in 
the Bahamas. It was then realized what date it was 
and he did manage to April Fool some of us. 

 
 

Randy C is donating the landscaping. Carl 
L has helped with the permits; Anker J is 
donating the electrical work; Frank O’C 
has produced the plans and done the 
survey. Thanks for their contributions. RI 
will meet our funds. The clock dedication 
will take place on Jully 22 before the 
Picnic Pops. Rotary have commissioned 

Well Done Gabor!!  miniature clocks for sale. They are pewter,
 mechanized and adjust for Daylight 

Savings. Each Rotarian should sell at  
 least one to a 3rd party. $150 receives a 

clock with standard plaque. $250 - Clock 
with customized plaque. $450 – Clock  

 

George C. April 15th Reverse Raffle. Plans are 
going well but there are still 47 tickets outstanding 
with 3 to sell. Please buy by April 8th. Any tickets 
not paid for will be resold before the event. 
DG Kathy G asked if anyone is interested in 
celebrating Omaha Beach in Normandy to please 
contact her. 

Happy / Sad Dollars 
Sads for weather and missed meetings. Happys for 
Clock Project & committee; Sally B new 
grandchild; Nick G for sons improving health; 
John F son for buying house in VA; Cap P for 
District Conference; Mike C Rotary Conf. NY 

 
Desk set which is customized. Any 
questions please call Randy 676 6236. We 
need volunteers to help market this with 
stores; phone and mailings. A meeting 
will be held in Tom’s office on 7th Apr at 
6pm for ideas and suggestions for mailing.
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